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Michael C. Zito, Assistant County Administrator 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:   Members of the Board  

of County Commissioners  
 
FROM:  Jason E. Brown 
   County Administrator 
 
DATE:  January 5, 2022 
 
SUBJECT: COVID-19 Testing Update 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Please find the most recent available information on COVID-19 testing resources in the County detailed 
below.  The County has current information posted on our website under the COVID-19 resources tab 
at the following link: https://ircgov.com/coronavirus.htm 
 
 
This data is maintained by the Florida Department of Health, which is the agency responsible for 
management of the associated tasks related to public health in regards to the pandemic.  The County 
continues to provide resources to assist the Health Department in these efforts, such as the provision of 
testing sites.  The Health Department’s website contains local testing site information at the following 
link: https://indianriver.floridahealth.gov/programs-and-services/COVID-19/irc-covid-testing-
sites/index.html 
 
Please find additional relevant COVID-19 testing information attached.   
 
 
Attachments: 
 
Press release, dated January 5, 2022 
Listing of current  COVID-19 testing locations in Indian River County 
 
 

 

 
 

    Office of the 
INDIAN RIVER COUNTY  

ADMINISTRATOR 
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